
From: Susan Budden
To: Jana Nethercott
Cc: Mark Harris; Dale Le Britton
Subject: Cyber Insurance
Date: January 18, 2022 11:27:14 AM

Good morning Jana,
 
I believe Cyber Insurance was discussed at the last meeting, and we were going to look into this with
our Insurance dept.  This is the response we received back from our Insurance department;
 
We (OCWA) have Cyber Liability coverage that covers our own negligence/liability/activities, but this
does not extend to cover the Client’s liability in the event of an cyber attack.  Unfortunately we are
not able to provide this to our clients like we do with Property/Boiler Machinery insurance.
 
It is recommended that Tri-County purchase it’s own Cyber insurance.
 
Hope that clarifies things a little.  If you have any question regarding this please let me know.
 
Take care,
 
Susan Budden (She/Her)
Business Development Manager | Southwest, Midwest & Essex Regions
Suite 370 – 450 Sunset Drive, St. Thomas, ON  N5R 5V1 
Cell: 519.318.3271 |
sbudden@ocwa.com
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